
My name is Damian White Horse I’m a proud supporter of free speech. If this bill were to pass that 

would be restricting the information that should be freely available to the public, and thereby creating a 

precedent for the government to restrict what we as a public can and cannot learn for ourselves. 

Bills like this encourage the myth that society is opposing on minors that their bodies are disgusting and 

shameful, which ultimately could be damaging to a child’s growing development. Making it harder for 

them to identify potential predators going forward, and is just overall damaging to their own body 

image. 

For these reasons I am strongly opposing  HB 1205 because the government should not be regulating 

the content we are allowed to view in our public areas, and the administrators of these facilities 

shouldn’t be prosecuted just for displaying works that they themselves did not create. 

Thank you for your time. 


